
BRAMSHALL PARISH HALL COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
A meeting was held on Monday 17th January 2022,  
 

Present:  Mr T. Postlethwaite (Chair), Mrs C Phipps, Mrs SA Lander, Mrs C. Postlethwaite, Mr 
B. Lomas, Mrs J. Pattinson-Evans, Rev. J. Lander, P. Gilpin, 
Apologies: Mr G Gamble, Mrs A. Harris, 
  
Minutes of the previous meeting dated 15th November 2021 were read, confirmed and signed 
as a true and correct record.  
 

Matters Arising:   
 

Hedges – These have been done 
Fire doors – New Doors have now been fitted. 
 

Heaters – Tom is to speak to Woodwards to get a quote for replacements. It is also suggested 
there is a visible master switch to turn them all off on leaving, as often they are accidentally 
left on, which is costly. The current switch is in the cupboard and can be forgotten or missed 
 

Bulkhead lights need new bulbs + a bulb has gone in the hall, with a tube going – LED 
replacements were suggested – speak to Woodwards. 
 

Fence Panels – Chris is available to do these & will proceed when he has time 
 

Floors – Cathy has details of the people to install. The next opportunity for the hall being 
empty is over the summer.  Enquiries are to be made  
 

The notice boards are still to be tidied. 
 

Curtains - to be done after the doors and floors 
 

Emergency Numbers – These are ready to go on the board. 
 

Keys – Door Keys are held by Geoff, Harold, SallyAnne, Care Home, Tom + one in the Keysafe. 
Note there is now a new lock on the kitchen door 
 

The door to the store room needs new screws to support 
 

Treasurer’s report:  £10,559 in the account  

Booking Secretary’s Report: Bookings are steady.  
 

Web Page:   Up to date. Analytics show 58 clicks on the website, most popular with 19 is the 
Parish Hall 
 

AOB:  
Information: Queen’s Jubilee there is a forthcoming village meeting on 28th Jan to discuss 
ideas 
 

Date of the next meeting, 14th March, Church, 7.15pm. Meeting closed at 7.50 pm   
 
 
 

 
Signed:     Date:  


